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To whom it may concern,  

 

Voting by mail is an Oregon institution - everyone should have an equal opportunity 

to cast their ballot! Taking time off of work to stand in line on the only date available 

to cast your vote makes it more difficult for our citizens to participate in this crucial 

democratic process. Citizens in rural areas, the elderly & disabled all depend on the 

ability to submit their vote by mail. I urge our elected officials to oppose SB 210.  


